
RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

January 6, 2022 

The meeting was called to order by 2021 Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board 
Room.   

PRESENT:  2021 Chair Sue Wilson, 2021 Co-Chair Darla Akins and Committee Members 
Bruce Lamb,  Sharon McCauley, Roger Beebe, Darrel Larson, Don Meyer, George Edwards 

RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Mike Dirmyer, RCSC General Manager Bill Cook 

GUESTS: None 

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the December 2, 
2021  meeting was approved as presented. 

Mike Dirmyer, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Mike reported on upcoming Events at Lake-
view Lanes January 8 Bowling Over Cancer Fundraiser with a full 120 people signed up for 
this event.  Sunday January 9 is the Skip Lynn Memorial Fundraiser.  January 15 is the next 
No-Tap Tournament scheduled and already has 91 bowlers signed up for the tournament.  
There are currently no events scheduled in the month of January for Bell Lanes so that bowling 
center will be fully available for open play. 

A new program has been developed and will begin in February.  The first Thursday of every 
month from 10:30am until 12:00pm will be “Bowl with the Director” at Lakeview Lanes.  This 
is an open time to come out and meet with the new Director of Bowling, Mike Dirmyer.  Mike 
is a USBC Bronze Level certified coach with over forty 300 games, fifteen 800 series, and mul-
tiple state and city tournament titles in several states.  There is no cost and no reservation 
needed and all levels of bowlers are welcome.  For first time bowlers, a learn to bowl lesson 
can be done.  Intermediate bowlers can get some practice and coaching fitting their game.  Ad-
vanced bowlers can discuss lane play, oil patterns, and ball layouts.  This is an open oppor-
tunity to come visit and ask any questions that you might have regarding the bowling centers, 
the bowling industry, or any other general questions.  SPECTO will be available. 

Bruce Lamb USBC League Director:  Bruce reported that this year’s Bowling for Veteran’s 
Link (BVL) contributions given by area bowler totaled over $6,000.  The bowling community 
is very supportive and all funds are used in Arizona.   

Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger reported that membership to-
las exceeded 800 to date.  Hall of Fame inductees and the annual meeting scheduled for Febru-
ary has been postponed due to a Covid surge.  New time and date will be posted when availa-
ble. 

Old Business: None 

New Business:  Sue Wilson will remain Chair of the committee for 2022 and Darla Akins will 
be Co-Chair.  The Committee thanked them for their support and work on the committee. 



 
 
A discussion was had on incidents resulting from bad behavior of bowlers, guests and other  
individuals at our centers.  
 
Next meeting:  Thursday, February 3, 2022 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:40am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 


